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Design Technology – moving toys 
   

   

Upper 2’s design technology project is coming to an end. The pupils have been working 

tirelessly on their moving toys. We started the project by looking at how to create a moving 

toy using cams, axles, followers and handles.  

The pupils have worked very hard on these toys and have had to use lots of resilience and 

perseverance to overcome many obstacles. Upper 2 are now excellent at problem solving, as 

this task has thrown many challenges their way! 

Parents will have the opportunity to come and see the projects in action on Monday 15th April 

as they will be on show for our Upper 2 Open Doors event. 
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